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Opening Prayer

Dear Father, 

You have given the saints in heaven eternal happiness 

and they now live in the fullness of your glory. 

Because of their holy love for you, they also care about 

me and my family, my friends, my church, 

and my neighbours. 

Thank you for the gift of their friendship and the 

witness of their holy lives.

Amen



Heads News
Dear Parents and Carers,
What a busy term we have ahead with lots of trips, nativity, advent 
services, Christmas fair and much more! Please keep checking Parent 
Hub for updates.  
We had a huge number of children with 100% attendance last half term 
a big improvement on figures compared to this time last year. This is a 
great achievement and those children will receive a movie experience treat 
in school next Friday afternoon, 10th November. It is so important that 
children attend school every day, one missed day is five lessons lost. We 
will continue to monitor punctuality and absence closely.
On Wednesday we had the privilege of celebrating All Saints Day with a 
whole school Mass. As ever, Fr. Prem explained the significance of this 
special day to the children. It never ceases to amaze us how respectful 
and well behaved our children are. As a staff team they make us proud 
every single day.
One of our main fundraisers is coming up, The Craft Fair, on Saturday 
the 18th of November. Year 6 will help to man a stall selling good quality 
second hand toys. If you have any pre loved toys that your children no 
longer play with please consider donating them to help raise much needed 
funds. We will collect the toys in school the week beginning the 13th of 
November. I will put a reminder on Parent Hub closer to the time. I 
would also like to take this opportunity to thank The Friends of St 
Thomas More for their continued support and hard work.
Finally, thank you for the generous Harvest food donations. The 
Kidlington Food Bank will collect the donations on Monday.
Have a lovely weekend,
Every blessing,
Julieann 



Notices and Information

Birthdays: If it is your child’s 
birthday, they can come to 

school in non-school uniform.

If their birthday falls on a 
weekend or in the holidays, they 
can come to school in non-school 
uniform the following school day.

Place2Be

Place2Be provide mental health support 
in our school through one-to-one and 
group counselling using tried and tested 
methods backed by research. In 
addition, they also offer expert training 
and professional qualifications.



Notices and Information

This year we are taking part in Anti-Bullying Week from the 
13th – 17th November.  The children will be focussing on this 
during assembly and in their RHE lessons in class.
We are also going to take part in Odd Socks Day.  Please can 
your child come into school on Monday 13th November in Odd 
Socks.  We will be thinking about how we can empower 
children to do something positive to counter the harm and 
hurt that bullying causes.  We’ll focus on the  activities we can 
take to encourage young people to consider what bullying 
means to us, how banter can turn into something more hurtful 
and what we can do to stop bullying.   



AttendanceAttendance 

 Safeguarding

Gates open at 8:40am ready for lessons to start at 8:45am



Internet Safety



Values Celebration Assembly
Congratulations to all of these children who showed one of our school values 

this week. We are very proud of you all!

RECEPTION - Paddington Family

Alex for showing our values of Unity & Determination

Arvi for showing our values of Fairness & Determination

Emily for showing our value of Humility 

Dhavid for showing our value of Determination

 

       YEAR 1 - Matilda Family

Nancy for showing our values of Determination & Humility

Evelyn for showing our values of Determination and Humility 

YEAR 2 - Muggle-Wump Family

Enzo for showing our value of Determination

Olivia for showing our value of Determination

Maryam for showing our value of Determination

Augie for showing our value of  Determination



YEAR 3 – Mr Fox Family

Joshua for showing our value of Determination

Marcos for showing the value of Determination

Annika for showing our value of Determination

Frankie for showing our value of Unity

YEAR 4 – Malala Family

Johnson for showing our value of  Determination

Sebastian for showing our value of Determination

Xavier for showing our value of  Determination

Ken for showing our value of Determination

YEAR 5 – Gates Family

Luca B for showing our values of  Determination & Humility 

Rachel for showing the value of  Determination

Karim for showing our values of  Respect & Unity 

Jovan for showing our values of Humility and  Respect

YEAR 6 – Potter Family

Carla for showing our values of Respect & Determination

Nadia for showing our value of Determination


